
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: January 10, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #18

Dear Council,
I hope everyone enjoyed the break and took some much-needed rest. The only update I

have for the council is that I am meeting with Logan Mardhani-Bayne who is helping facilitate
the strategic planning process on Monday. We will be discussing student outreach and how to
further seek input from the student body for the University Strategic Plan.

Alexander Dorscheid, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
(780) 512-3126 | bog@su.ualberta.ca 1


